
Victoria District May Initiations 

The “Return to Lodge” after the challenges of COVID 19 has been both joyful and triumphant for all 

concerned. May heralded four Initiations into our ancient and beloved Craft. This month I wish to 

extend my especial welcome to Bros. Bro Matthew Bragg, Christopher Coumbs, Lucas Rees, and Evan 

Hargreaves into Victoria District. My congratulations to the Masters of the District, and notably the 2nd 

Vice President who organized the Annual Junior Wardens Degree team, for showcasing the talent and 

fortitude of the District in making this First Step meaningful for our newest Brethren. Well done!! 

 

 


